Tri-State Riding Club
Membership Meeting
November 16, 2023

Elections: Jean Reimers and Hila Wever were re-elected as Secretary and Vice
President for two additional years. There was also a discussion on needing a new
Treasurer by January 2025.

Membership: We now have 198 members with 50 added this year.

Working Equitation: Lessons are very popular and full this month. Justin
Haefner is offering individual lessons located outside of Charlestown, WV.

English: Lisa Berry is now giving private lessons. Not all English lessons are
filling. December schedule is going out November 17.

Western: Western lessons are not as popular as Working Equitation.

New Business:

XC Jumps: Ashley Russell mentioned that the XC jumps located at her farm
are in need of repair. Patty Tracy and Ashley will inventory and propose a repair
cost.

Winter Party: A winter party is proposed for January or February at Ride on
Ranch.

Member Survey: The survey is ready to go out.

Newsletter: Writing of our quarterly newsletter is being taken over by Karen
Miller and will go out soon. Marcy Cantora has volunteered to help with the
newsletter or any other tasks. She is a possible new Treasurer and will begin
learning the process.

Judged Pleasure Ride (JPR): Liz Shockley has volunteered to take the JPR
over again. Next ride is scheduled for July.

Monthly or Quarterly Trail Rides: A proposal to host monthly or quarterly
trail rides was discussed. Jackie Pennington and Karen Miller volunteered to
organize them. Ashley Russell offered to host one at her farm.

Next Meeting: February 15.




